
 

    District 14-K Rally Hat Contest 

All Club Presidents attending the District 14-K Rally are asked to wear a Rally Hat, 

made by club members, that exemplify Lionism. Prizes will be awarded by our 

panel of judges. (Hats to be worn during the singing of our Rally Song) 

We had lots of fun with this last year and we are going to do it again. You can not 

use the same hat as last year. Use your imagination to come up with something 

new, although it will be hard to top some of those hats. We’ve seen some of the 

Tail Twisters in our District and they have a great sense of humor.  I’m sure this 

year our “hat parade” will be bigger and better than ever. 

 


